
Summary  
Summer is here, and we had perfect weather for our work party today. We were very 
pleased to have help from 6 members of the 4th West Bridgford scout troop, together 
with leaders. Now that the paths are dry, it was an ideal opportunity to spread more of 
our newly-acquired high quality wood chip, and the scouts set to work doing this with 
great enthusiasm. A substantial part of the central section of the main path was treated. 
In addition, regular  Friends inspected many of the whips planted during recent winters, 
cutting back some of the competing vegetation and retrieving canes and guards from 
some of the more established specimens. Finally, measurements were made in 
preparation for ordering fencing materials for two of the gaps in the boundary. As usual, 
a certain amount of litter was collected.  
   
Because of cricket and other bank holiday attractions, several people needed to leave 
early, so we finished about 12.30. However, a reasonable amount was achieved, with 
thanks in particular to the scouts.  
  


